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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

PRAYER FOR THE DAY Dear Savior, at Your gracious invitation I come 
to Your table to eat and drink Your holy body and blood.  Let me find 
favor in Your eyes to receive this holy Sacrament in faith for the salvation 
of my soul and to the glory of Your holy name; for You live and reign with 
the Father and the Holy Spirit, one God, now and forever. Amen. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

IN THE NAME OF JESUS 
The Prelude 

Opening Hymn .......... [Please Stand] ............................ 414 

Order of Worship ..................  Divine Service 3 on page 184 

Scripture Lessons as Printed on the Bulletin 

 ‘For Kids Only’ 

Announcements 

Sermon Hymn ............................................................ Insert 

Sermon:  

Offertory and Offering 

Prayers: P Lord, in Your mercy 

 C Hear our prayer  

Communion Liturgy .................................................. pg 194 

Distribution Hymns ........................................ 631, 537, 704 

Closing Service ........................................................ pg 199 

Closing Hymn ............................................................... 417 

Silent Prayer  

The Postlude 

 
WELCOME to our Worship Service this morning in the name of Jesus, our 
Savior, and a Special Welcome to our Guests and Visitors.   May the Word of 
God warm your hearts with the joyful news of His love and presence in your lives.  

Holy Communion is served at this morning’s services.  Those who celebrate the 
Real Presence of Christ’s body and blood in, with and under the bread and wine 
are invited to join us at the Lord’s Table. 

 

 

THIS WEEK AT ST. PAUL  
           Today   11:30am Golf Outing Planning Meeting 

  Monday    6:00pm Confirmation Class 
               Monday              7:30pm             Handbell Choir 
   Tuesday    7:00pm  Executive Board Meeting 
               Wednesday  11:30am  Mid-Day Lenten Service 
   Wednesday  12:00pm  Bible Study & Lunch 
   Wednesday    1:15pm  Quilters Meet 
   Wednesday    6:00pm  Soup Supper 
   Wednesday    7:00pm  Ash Wed. Lenten Service 
   Thursday    7:00pm  Choir Rehearsal 
   Saturday  10:30am  Food Pantry 
 

ASH WEDNESDAY – begins the Lenten season.  Join us this Wednesday for 
our Mid-Day Lenten service beginning at 11:30am followed by a light lunch 
and Bible Study.  Wednesday evenings we will have a Soup Supper beginning 
at 6:00pm followed by Worship Service at 7:00pm.  Soup Supper sign-up 
sheet is at the Welcome Center, see what date works for you. 
 

LWML-Medina/Lorain - Spring Prayer Service - Sunday February 22 at 

3:00pm, at Faith Lutheran Church, Avon, Ohio 44011.  God-Given Hats:  A 

Vocational Prayer Service.  We will have a carpool, please sign-up at the 
Welcome Center.  
 

LWML QUARTERLY - It is renewal time for the LWML Quarterly.  The cost is 
$6.50 per year for the 4 issues.  Also the ODE may be purchased for $2.50 a 
year.  If you would like to renew your subscription, or place a new one, contact 
Diane Johnson by Feb. 25.  

 

2015 DIRECTORY  – Sign up for your Family Portraits beginning on Feb. 22nd.  
Portrait dates will be March 26th, 27th & 28th .  Invite your family and friends. Those 
participating will receive a free 8x10 Portrait and a Church Directory. Participants 
will receive 20% discount on any order.  An additional $5.00 coupon will be given 
by bringing non-perishable items for St. Paul’s Food Pantry.  If you are interested 
in helping with the Directory by greeting and signing in Families, please sign up at 
the Welcome Center.  

 

YOUTH NEWS - Natalie Myers received a Reading Achievement Award in First 
Grade at Buckeye Elementary.  Take a look on the bulletin board at the six areas 
in which she had to excel.  We are so proud of you! 

 

PRAYER CHAIN - Now that our new website is up and running at spvc.org , the 
email prayer chain will now be administered by our secretary, Cindy Hawke.  In 
the past we have done a recap of the week for Prayer requests on Sunday.  This 
will now be done on Mondays when the church office is open.  As always, prayer 
requests will be posted on email on a daily basis.  You can place a prayer 
request on the Internet at www.spvc.org, selelct the Prayer tab and follow the 
prompts.  The phone prayer chain will continue as usual with phone requests 
being phoned on by Marilynn Rauhaus. 
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